
A Letter from the CEO

Dear Friends of the Kean University Foundation,

Thank you for your continued interest in helping our students

pursue their dreams of a higher education. We are extremely

grateful for the support and contributions made by all of our

generous supporters. Now, more than ever, we need help as

scholarship support becomes an increasingly important source

of tuition assistance for our students.

It has become obvious to me that, regardless of the year or

economic climate, so many of our friends continue to unselfishly support the mission of Kean

University, recognizing that education not only presents new opportunities for our students to

pursue careers and better lives, but also uplifts our communities in countless ways. Through the

sincere kindness and generosity of our donors, and with the support of our endowment, the

Foundation was able to provide more than $900,000 in scholarship support to deserving

students this past year. Our scholarships not only provide critical financial support, but they also

create hope for a better quality of life.

I would be remiss if I did not mention that all of us at the Kean University Foundation express

our sincerest congratulations to this year’s graduates. Welcome to our alumni family! We’d like to

continue our relationships with these new graduates and reconnect with the thousands who have



gone before them over the years. Our Alumni Association exists to recognize the valuable 

contributions Kean graduates are making in our communities and to share with them the great 

work that continues at their alma mater.

We look forward to even greater success in future years. Thank you again, for your support, 

commitment, and dedication to this great institution. More importantly, thank you for making a 

very real difference! You are helping to positively impact our students and our communities. 

For more information on ways to give, or to get involved with the Foundation, please contact our 

Foundation Office at (908) 316-8920 or by email at kuf@keanfoundation.org.

All my best,

Bill Miller




